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February 2018 
Dear Parent, 
 
 As in previous years Year 2 children have been invited to participate in the Sunderland 
Schools Dance Festival to be held at the Sunderland Empire Theatre on the afternoon of Wednesday 
13th June 2018. 
 
 Rehearsals for this event will take place every Thursday in the school hall between 3:15 and 
4:30 pm beginning on Thursday 19th April 2018. 
 
 If your child is interested in being one of the children to perform please sign the slip below 
and return it to the school office by Friday 2nd March 2018 as tickets are now on sale.  The children 
MUST be able to commit to each practice between and the performance, and, of course, be 
available on Wednesday 13th June, 2018. 
 
 Unfortunately we can only take a limited number of children (20 children) with us and if 
there is a great deal of interest, as in previous years, it may be necessary to “pull names from the 
hat”. 
 
 You will be informed as soon as possible if your child has been chosen to perform.  Parents 
wishing to watch the show may purchase tickets direct from the Sunderland Empire Theatre. 
 
       Yours sincerely, 

        
       Mrs. C. Smith 
       Head Teacher 

REPLY SLIP 
 

Child’s name: __________________________________________________ Class: _______ 
 
Is interested in taking part in the Sunderland Schools Dance Festival on Wednesday 13th June 2018. 
 
 
Signed: ____________________________ Relationship to child: _____________________ 

 


